
Dear Board of Supervisors,  
 
I am copying you on a Letter of Objection for being improperly denied pre-application waitlist status for 
the Housing Choice Voucher Wait List.  
 
I feel this is a significant injustice and hope you will help. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
Andrew Yazolino 

 






